
THANK-YOU FOR YOUR DONATION! 
 

A very special thanks to these businesses that donated items & services to the GECO 
Fundraiser.  Parents, please show your appreciation by supporting and patronizing 
the following businesses. 
 
American Sign Shop  
Loveland Ski Area 
Chatfield Nature Preserve 
Denver Botanic Gardens 
Snapwave 
Dee Palloscit, La Groceria 
Seattle Fish Company 
Dermal Advantage 
Piney Creek Grille & The Rock 
U.S. Home 
Frontier Airlines 
Winner’s Circle Trophies and Awards 
Denver Center Theatre Company 
Charlotte Agnew, Frontier Motel 
Heritage Square Alpine Slide 
Chili’s Restaurant 

Ladies Workout Express 
Travelhost 
Wynkoops Brewery 
White Fence Farm 
McCormicks Fish House and Bar 
Colorado Restaurant Management 
Diedrich’s Coffee 
Gunther Toody’s 
Mike Poeppke, Laser Quest 
The Runner’s Roost at Arapahoe Rd. 
Saddle Rock Fitness Center 
The Market on Larimer Square 
Smokey Hill Village Liquor 
The Doubletree Hotel at I-225 
Sun Microsystems Ice Center 
Terri Holt, Calvin Klein 

Canterbury Golf Course 
24-Hour Fitness 
My Favorite Muffin & Bagel Café 
Starbucks on Smoky Hill Road 
Starbucks at Arapahoe Crossings 
E-470 Liquors 
Harry & David at Arapahoe Crossing 
King Soopers 
Tagawa Garden Center 
Express Car Wash 
Great American Tire and Auto 
Michelle Greco, Classic Cuts 
Kimberly York DDS 
Russ Schmuhl, Rustles 
Toni & Guy Hairdressing 
Jeanine Kilde, Nails on Wheels 
Paula Umbro, Avon 
Seven Hills Veterinary Center 
Stacy’s HallmarkWild Bird Landing 
Wolf Camera 

 

Remember When Photography 
Black-eyed Pea 
Josephina’s 
Paintball Adventures 
Brunswick Recreation Center 
Curves For Women 
Rocky Mountain Martial Arts  
Libations Wine & Spirits 
Mountain Day Spa 
Dr. Roger Anderson DDS 
Liela Sulleiman, Reflexology 
Southeastern Mobil Vet Clinic 
Myriad Restaurant Group 
Connie King, Soft Stones 
The Stationary Company 
The Bridal Collection, Gay Rediger 
Patrick Sola Photography 
The Fort 
Donna McFarlane, Body Care Basics 
Kathy Matney, Harold’s Flowers 

Rocky Mountain Financial Professionals LLC
Mar Jo Webb, Southern Living at Home 

Christine Atwood, Wellness International Network 



Thank you to those parents, faculty, and friends who donated 
to the fundraiser.  Without you, this could not have happened.  

Thank you for supporting Grandview High School! 
 
Claudia and Harry Mahleres 
Jim and Diane Loup 
Laurie Shoyer 
Brian and Trina Donovan 
GHS Social Studies Department 
Mike and Cindy Nelson 
Sharon Withrow 
GHS Business Department 
The Hart-Cooper Family 
Chris Rediger 
Steve and Angela Croom 
GHS Football Coaching Staff 
Barb Campbell 
Jeff and Kelly Potter 
Christine Tedesco 
The Neumann Family 
Craig and Jean Turner 
Jane Jones 
Mark Greenberg 
Mike and Kathy Ley 
Maureen Lookabill   
GHS Counseling Department 
Susan Fisher 

Wolfpack Football Booster Club 
Don Mathis 
Chris Foster 
GHS Boys LaCrosse Booster Club 
Jenny Williams 
Moms in Touch at Grandview 
Glory and Murray Platt 
GHS Counseling Department 
Beth Zwinak 
Courtney Weber 
GHS Moms Book Club 
Kim Sopoci 
James and Rachel Knell 
GHS English Department 
GECO 
Debbie and Ray Diaz 
GHS Student Leadership 
Rita Croom 
Rebecca Lasater 
Teresa Lowrey 
Kim Clary 
GHS Girls LaCrosse Booster Club 
Jean Dale

Carla Stearns and the GHS Athletic Department 
Paul Smith and the Performing Arts Program

THANK YOU Again to all our donors.  If we inadvertently omitted your name, we 
sincerely apologize.  Your support is truly appreciated. 

 
THANKS CSAP VOLUNTEERS! 

 
For those of you who gave of your time to serve our students lunch ! 

 
Jane Ann Bath 
Delores Dolan 
Julie Buckley 

Storm DeSisto 
Debbie Holleyman 
Janette Borel 

Kelly McChesney 
Mary Ann Neumann 
Sharon Withrow 

Denise Cummings     Debbie Diaz                Gisele Freed 
 
 

AND THANKS TO OUR HOSPITALITY TEAM FOR SUPPLYING LUNCH TO 
OUR TEACHERS!!



GECO/PTCO MEETING 
APRIL 15, 2003 at 7:00 pm 

Can you answer these questions? 
 

*Has drug and alcohol abuse at Grandview increased this year? 
*Are drugs and alcohol a growing problem in the Cherry Creek  

School District? 
*Is it against the law for parents to give their children alcohol  

to drink in their home? 
What is the “drug of choice” for students this year? 

 
If you would like to know the answers to these questions and others pertaining to 

drug and alcohol abuse in our schools, come to this meeting.  It will be factual,  
informative and pertinent, especially at this time before Prom and the end of school. 

 
SEE YOU THERE! 

 
 
 

SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
GECO presents five $1000 dollar scholarships each year to college- bound 
seniors.  These scholarships are based on good character, community 
service (to include work experience), extracurricular activities, and 
citizenship.  Students  will need endorsements from two teachers and one 
dean.  Students may pick their application up in the Post Grad Center.  The 
deadline for applications is April 8, 2003 (two days after Spring Break). 
 
 

Don’t wait for the newsletter – 
GET the GECO NEWS UPDATES on our new website!! 

 

www.geco-ptco.com 
 
 
  


